
 

 

 

PERSONNEL COMMITTEE MARCH 28, 2016 

The meeting was called to order at 6:27 p.m. by Ald. Hohmann with the following Roll Call: 

Members Present: Ald. Boelk, Ald. Hohmann, Ald. Longo 

Members Absent:  

Others Present: Mayor Redeker, Darlene Smith, Lois Krueger, Ald. Schmidt, Ald. Shoemaker, Ald. 

Toellner, Mike Kurutz 
 

Item #2 Approve the Minutes of February 22, 2016, meeting. 

Motion by Ald. Boelk, second by Ald. Longo to approve the minutes of the February 22, 2016, meeting. 

Motion carried 3-0. 
 
Item #3 Citizens Comments. 

None. 
 
Item #4 Clerk’s Report. 

A. Election Update. 

Clerk Smith reported the Spring Election and Presidential Preference Primary take place on Tuesday, 

April 5, 2016. Polls will be open from 7 a.m. - 8 p.m. In person absentee voting in the clerk’s office 

ends on Friday, April 1
st
 at 5 p.m. There are currently 2,985 registered voters. As of today there were 

137 mailed absentee ballots – 109 have been returned; 28 are outstanding at this time and also 49 

walk-in absentee voters. 
 

Item #5 Adjournment 

Motion by Ald. Boelk, second by Ald. Longo to adjourn at 6:29 p.m. Motion carried unanimously. 
 
 

Darlene Smith, City Clerk 
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